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To help minimise the impact that construction workers have on
the London travel network, the industry has adapted its working
processes where necessary.

We have introduced the following steps:

+ alater site opening time

+ staggered shift patterns to reduce number of people
travelling at a time

+ ensuring workers are aware of alternative travel modes
available and that there are arrangements in place for parking
vehicles or bicycles at site

Details about the current guidance and procedures in place for
construction in the UK are available at
www.ccscheme.org.uk.

If you have any concerns or questions about this site, please
contact us:

Alternatively, you can contact the Considerate Constructors
Scheme, an independent organisation that construction sites
voluntarily sign up to, on 0800 783 1423 or email
enquiries@ccscheme.org.uk.
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